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Happy New Year to all our members, sponsors and 

friends. 

Club Singles Championship Finals 
 
Club singles finals are always a highlight on the calendar. 
The singles finals are on Friday evening, 20 January, 
commencing at around 3.30 pm. Come and support the 
players. 
 
The afternoon, last year, was an example of the exciting, 
vibrant atmosphere our club can create on a Friday 
afternoon/evening. Dozens of members with family and 
friends enjoyed the convivial experience with a sausage 
sizzle and open bar. It is hoped members will come along 
again this year and enjoy the games and the sausage 
sizzle. 
 

Corporate Activities 

Corporate activity over the Christmas period has been 

very busy and financial rewarding for the Club. Thanks to 

all our wonderful volunteers for your support in assisting 

with these events. We still have more corporate events 

in January, so your support is always greatly appreciated. 

 

 

 

TO ALL MEMBERS 
 
THERE IS ONLY ONE CORRECT WAY TO LOCK THE MAIN 
GATE - as in the picture below 

 

On 9th January it took about 15mins to effect entry 
to the green.  NEVER, EVER, WIND THE CHAIN ROUND 
THE GATE UPRIGHT!! 

 

THIS IS THE WRONG WAY! 
 

http://www.mwbc.com.au/
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Tuesday 6 a side 

The 6 a side Tuesday pennant team often has 5 lady 

bowlers and Reg. The photo below shows all who played 

on the last round before Christmas. It is wonderful having 

both Reg and Celia skipping and support so many of our 

new bowlers. Come along and join in. 

 

 

 

Support our Sponsors 
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Did You Know……? 

 

The land that the club house sits on was purchased in 

1964. The Club also owned land facing onto High Street 

Road. This were sold in 1967 and the proceeds used to pay 

for the retaining wall at the back of the clubhouse. The 

club greens sit on reclaimed land that formed part of the 

Damper Creek watercourse. The area around Damper 

Creek would originally have been a valuable source of food 

for the traditional inhabitants of the area – the 

Wurundjeri. With a history like that and our modern bar 

we could well become the Damper Creek Waterhole. 

Working with Children: 
 
If you have a working with children’s card, it needs 
renewing after 5 years. You should get a reminder email 
28 days before it expires. It is worth checking the date it 
expires though. Renewal is available online. If you have 
renewed your working with children, don’t forget to let 
the club secretary know. 

 
 

We need to make a better effort!! 
 
Members are reminded that the Dumpster is NOT a 
receptacle for materials that either MUST or should be 
recycled. 

 

The following were found in the Dumpster recently: 
 
1- E-WASTE — it is illegal IN VICTORIA to send e-waste to 
landfill. - These items can be sent to Monash Transfer 
Station - free of charge.  This item has now gone to 
Monash 

 
 
 

2- MAJOR CARDBOARD ITEMS - can be recycled via the 
Monash Waste transfer station in Ferntree Gully road - 
free of charge.  This item has now gone to Monash 
 

 
 
3- METAL ITEMS - where items in usable condition 
cannot be found a good home in Op-Shops, metal can 
also be sent to the Monash Transfer Station - free of 
charge.  50% of these have gone to Op Shops. 
 

 
 

 


